
Monthly Litter Pilgrimage 
 

We all know that plastic can look nice when it’s new, but it sure looks ugly when it’s old.  And that 

ugliness is a sign of its harmful environmental impacts. The plastic deteriorates and contaminates the 

ground, water, and wildlife.  

 

What can we do? 

•avoid using single-serve disposable plastic 
•collect plastic and other waste from the ground in our neighborhood 

West Side Creation Care Team 

Prayer ~ Education ~ Advocacy ~ Action 

creating a culture of love and care for God’s creation  
WestSideCreationCare@gmail.com   

 
 

All of us can cooperate as instruments of God for the 

care of creation, each according to his or her own 

culture, experience, involvements, and talents. 
—Pope Francis, Laudato Si’: On Care for Our Common Home, par. 
14  

Saturday, August 12, 2023: 10-11:30am 
        

Meet at Fulton Rd  & Vega Ave 

(at the I-90 overpass) 
 

The St. Pat’s Creation Care Team is organizing this monthly litter walk. 

We gather for a short prayer, then pick up trash and recyclables on 

neighborhood streets, and close in prayer at 11:30. Volunteers can 

choose a specific area to work in pairs, alone, or in small groups. Bring 

work gloves. Bags provided.  


